
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What am I learning this half term? 

This half term our topic is “Let’s Celebrate”.  The 

children will be exploring their personal celebrations 

and ones from different religions and cultures. In 

Maths we are covering counting and numeral 

recognition to 10 then 20 and matching amounts to 

these numbers.   In our Science we have light and dark 

to explore what shines in the dark. Our Artist this half 

Term has lead us to a chalk focus. Within computing 

we are looking at a paint programme for technology. 
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Outside Learning  

As we head into the 

winter months wellies 

and waterproof coats are 

essential for outdoor 

learning. If you want to 

keep wellies in your 

child’s locker please feel 

free. 

PE Day  

Our PE is every Wednesday. 

Lots of PE will be outside so 

please wear dark supportive 

footwear. Please send your 

child in in their PE Kit on this 

day. Dark trousers / leggings 

and a white top. 

Floppy Phonics  

This half term blending is 

our main focus with the 

emphasis on sounding 

out to read. The first set 

of sounds d,g,o,c,k and 

ck. Phonics folders to 

keep at home with the 

phonics  sheets will be 

send home for you to  

keep and practice . 

Reading  

Reading books are now being sent home.  Your child 

can read and change their book as often as they can. 

We are following book quarantine to ensure no 

cross contamination. We have a reading incentive 

scheme and if you read as much as possible (little 

and often) there are rewards such as Star Book  

Home Learning  

Tapestry posts will go out 

twice a week, so please 

upload your child’s learning. 

We love to see their progress. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


